
120 Lefurgy Avenue, Hastings-on-Hudson, NY 10706 (914) 478-6270 ~ Fax (914) 478-6279
Amy Cazes, Principal cazesa@hohschools.org
John DeKams, Assistant Principal dekamsj@hohschools.org

May 27, 2021

Dear Hillside Families,

If you would like your child’s photo displayed in the front hallway of our school, please send it via
email to Adriana Beaudreault at Hillside1@learn.hohschools.org. Your email should include the
student’s date of birth and how you wish to have their name displayed. Pictures will be displayed
from Monday through Friday and will include the upcoming weekend’s birthdays. In addition, as
always, birthdays will be announced daily.

Thank you for participating in our celebration of birthdays!

Sincerely,

Amy Cazes and John DeKams

mailto:cazesa@hohschools.org
mailto:dekamsj@hohschools.org
mailto:Hillside1@learn.hohschools.org

